
 

 
 
 
October 17, 2008 
 
FCC ID Change Application 
 
New FCC ID: LRUSVR-P250V 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern:   
 
In regards to the Original FCC ID: CASTMAB1E, with initial Grant Date of 10/04/2004, 
we state that the original test reports still apply, and physically the products will remain 
the same, except the only difference will be a change in the brand name and model 
numbers of the items.  The original test results continue to be representative of and 
applicable to the equipment with the new FCC I.D. 
 
Bill Carlin 
 


